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January 12, 2022 
 
Charles Grassley 
U.S. Senator 
135 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
Sent via E-mail 
 
Dear Senator Charles Grassley: 
 
On behalf of Kohn, Kohn, and Colapinto, LLP, National Whistleblower Center, and 
Whistleblower Network News, we thank you for sponsoring the Anti-Money Laundering 
Whistleblower Improvement Act.  

No Senator has fought on behalf of whistleblowers and increasing government oversight as 
steadfastly as yourself. This bipartisan success will be felt for years to come.  

Thanks to your efforts in securing the AML whistleblower provision, the government will save 
money while attacking global corruption at its roots. This bill will give law enforcement the tools 
it needs to go after the illegally sourced money of Russian oligarchs and despots around the 
world.   
 
Thank you, once again, for your commitment to whistleblowers. This was a monumental step 
forward for whistleblower protections and global anti-corruption efforts. We celebrate your 
leadership in advancing this critically important bill.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 

Stephen Kohn 
Founding Partner 
Kohn, Kohn and Colapinto, LLP 
 

Siri Nelson 
Executive Director 
National Whistleblower Center  
 

Mary Jane Wilmoth 
Publisher  
Whistleblower Network News  
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January 12, 2022 
Joseph R. Biden 
President 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Washington, DC 20500 
Sent via E-mail 
 
Dear President Joseph R. Biden: 
 
On behalf of Kohn, Kohn, and Colapinto, LLP, National Whistleblower Center, and 
Whistleblower Network News, we thank you for signing the landmark Anti-Money Laundering 
Whistleblower Improvement Act into law as part of the Consolidated Appropriations Act.   

Your leadership and recognition of the importance of fighting corruption on the global scale has 
led to this immense bipartisan victory.   

The AML whistleblower provision will equip your law enforcement agencies with the tools 
necessary to tackle corruption at its very roots. Russian oligarchs and wealthy despots from 
around the world who attempt to launder their illegally earned money will be caught and held 
accountable. It could not come at a more important time, as Russia wages its war in Ukraine.  

The importance of this law will reverberate for years to come through the whistleblowers it 
protects, and the criminals they help bring to justice.  

Thank you, once again, for your leadership and your commitment to whistleblowers. This was a 
monumental step forward for whistleblower protections and anti-corruption efforts worldwide. 
We celebrate your advancing this critically important bill.  
 
Sincerely,  

Stephen Kohn 
Founding Partner 
Kohn, Kohn and Colapinto, LLP 
 

Siri Nelson 
Executive Director 
National Whistleblower Center  
 

Mary Jane Wilmoth 
Publisher  
Whistleblower Network News  
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January 12, 2022 
 

Alma S. Adams, Ph.D. 
U.S. House Representative 
2436 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
Sent via Email 
 
Dear Congresswoman Alma S. Adams, Ph.D.: 
 
On behalf of Kohn, Kohn, and Colapinto, LLP, National Whistleblower Center, and 
Whistleblower Network News, we thank you for your sponsorship of the Anti-Money 
Laundering Whistleblower Improvement Act and your tireless efforts in its successful inclusion 
into the Consolidated Appropriations Act.  

Without your championing of the AML whistleblower program, it is hard to imagine how this 
crucial piece of legislation could have become law. At every step of the way you and your staff 
offered invaluable help and showed tremendous expertise.  

The anti-corruption measures in this bill will support efforts to safeguard democracy and create 
equality around the world. Those who try to evade taxes and hide illegally earned money will 
finally be forced to pay their fair share.  
 
Thank you, once again, for your public service and your commitment to whistleblowers. This 
was a monumental step forward for whistleblower protections and anti-corruption efforts 
worldwide. We celebrate your leadership in advancing this critically important bill.  
 
Sincerely,  

 

Stephen Kohn 
Founding Partner 
Kohn, Kohn and Colapinto, LLP 
 

Siri Nelson 
Executive Director 
National Whistleblower Center  
 

Mary Jane Wilmoth 
Publisher  
Whistleblower Network News  
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January 12, 2022 
 
Rosa DeLauro 
U.S. House Representative 
2413 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
Sent via E-mail 
 
Dear Congresswoman Rosa DeLauro: 
 
On behalf of Kohn, Kohn, and Colapinto, LLP, National Whistleblower Center, and 
Whistleblower Network News, we thank you for crucial efforts in the passage of the Anti-Money 
Laundering Whistleblower Improvement Act.  

We know that as Chair of the House Appropriations Committee, you have to make hard choices 
in finalizing a budget. Your leadership in bringing this bipartisan legislation across the finish line 
has been noticed and celebrated by the whistleblower community.  

Thanks to your work, the anti-corruption measures in this bill will support efforts to safeguard 
democracy and create equality around the world. Those who try to evade taxes and hide illegally 
earned money will finally be forced to pay their fair share.  
 
Thank you, once again, for your commitment to whistleblowers. This was a monumental step 
forward for whistleblower protections and anti-corruption efforts worldwide. We commend your 
leadership in advancing this critically important bill.  
 
Sincerely,  

 

Stephen Kohn 
Founding Partner 
Kohn, Kohn and Colapinto, LLP 
 

Siri Nelson 
Executive Director 
National Whistleblower Center  
 

Mary Jane Wilmoth 
Publisher  
Whistleblower Network News  
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January 12, 2022 
 
Anthony Gonzalez 
U.S. House Representative 
2458 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
Sent via E-mail 
 
Dear Congressman Anthony Gonzalez: 
 
On behalf of Kohn, Kohn, and Colapinto, LLP, National Whistleblower Center, and 
Whistleblower Network News, we thank you for sponsoring the Anti-Money Laundering 
Whistleblower Improvement Act.  

Your bipartisan leadership helped pave the way for this crucial piece of legislation that will 
improve national security while saving the government money. The impact of this bill will be felt 
for years to come.  

With its passage, Russian oligarchs and despots around the world who launder money with 
impunity will finally be held accountable. The whistleblower provisions in this bill will equip 
United States’ law enforcement with the tools to attract informants and effectively root out 
global corruption. 
 
Thank you, once again, for your sponsorship and your commitment to whistleblowers. This was 
a monumental step forward for whistleblower protections and anti-corruption efforts worldwide. 
We celebrate your leadership in advancing this critically important bill.  
 
Sincerely,  

 

Stephen Kohn 
Founding Partner 
Kohn, Kohn and Colapinto, LLP 
 

Siri Nelson 
Executive Director 
National Whistleblower Center  
 

Mary Jane Wilmoth 
Publisher  
Whistleblower Network News  
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January 12, 2022 
 
Raphael Warnock 
U.S. Senator 
388 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
Sent via E-mail 
 
Dear Senator Raphael Warnock: 
 
On behalf of Kohn, Kohn, and Colapinto, LLP, National Whistleblower Center, and 
Whistleblower Network News, we thank you for your work ushering the Anti-Money 
Laundering Whistleblower Improvement Act into law.  

Without your leadership and unique ability to bring Democrats and Republicans together, we do 
not believe that the AML bill could have passed.  

With its passage, Russian oligarchs and despots around the world who launder money with 
impunity will finally be held accountable. The whistleblower provisions in this bill will equip 
United States’ law enforcement with the tools to attract informants and effectively root out 
global corruption. 
 
Thank you, once again, for your immense efforts and your commitment to whistleblowers. This 
was a monumental step forward for whistleblower protections and anti-corruption efforts 
worldwide. We celebrate your leadership in advancing this critically important bill.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 

Stephen Kohn 
Founding Partner 
Kohn, Kohn and Colapinto, LLP 
 

Siri Nelson 
Executive Director 
National Whistleblower Center  
 

Mary Jane Wilmoth 
Publisher  
Whistleblower Network News  


